

















BLM comment period regarding Alaska Long Trail:

Here's the link to general information: https://eplanning.blm.gov/eplanning-ui/project/2030342/510
Comments: https://logansimpson.maps.arcgis.com/apps/instant/reporter/index.html?appid=c2de6a60f
56a474083849ebb9896b7ba
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TRAILLEGEND
=== EXISTING TRAILS
=== PROPOSED NEW TRAILS

MULTI-USE TRAIL = 6'-8' TREAD, 14" CLEARANCE
SINGLE-USE BIKE TRAIL = 4"-6"TREAD, 12" CLEARANCE


Daniel Starr


May 2024 Report
Girdwood Trails Committee

Moose are calving. Bears are waking up. Birds are nesting and dogs don’t help. Please be wildlife aware.
Watch for flyers regarding upcoming Bear Safety Training in June.

Volunteers and summer projects -

Thanks to all our groomers and other volunteers! We’ll be setting dates for volunteer events in 2024 with Girdwood
Trails Committee and Friends of Girdwood Trails.

Thank you to Ben and co for clearing deadfall from the Beaver Pond Trail. We understand that it is tree free from the
bike path up to the snow melt, the trail to that point dry and enjoyable!

Volunteers must complete at 2024 agreement, available via email or swing by the office to get signed up!

Updates and other business:

Girdwood Valley Trails Management Plan. Current version is posted on the GBOS website. Management Plan can be
updated now that Master Plan is complete.

Imagine! Girdwood. Girdwood Comprehensive plan is going to Planning soon, anticipating hearing in July. See
Imagine!Girdwood website for more information.

Financial report: $72,697.81 held with Girdwood Inc as of April 1. UPDATE: $72,834.36 as of May 3 2024

Grants Status report:

State of Alaska, Capital Budget: Thank you to Alaska Trails for including the suspension bridge to replace the Hand
Tram in their requests for funding of the State of Alaska. State has awarded $1.2M for this project as part of Alaska
Long Trail Funding. Construction goal is 2024/2025.

Rasmuson Tier Il Grant: GVSA has been awarded funding for this project.

Alaska Community Foundation Trail Care Grant: GVSA was awarded $2032. Purchasing trail tools with the funds.
KMTA 2024 Grant cycle: No grant cycle in early 2024. Pending info on next grant cycle

Recreational Trails Program Grant (RTP): GVSA submitted RTP grant application for work on Middle INHT Oct 31.
Responding to questions from FWHA.

Dugan Family donation for trails signs on Middle Iditarod Trail and bench at the 5K parking are nearing completion.
Remaining is the trail sign that will be produced and placed.

Dugan Family donation for reconstruction of 2 bridges on the Middle Iditarod Trail. We’ve started collecting materials
and to work on this project.

Trail Map Project: Staff met with contractor May 1 and is waiting for updated draft of summer map to share with
map committee.

Trails Commercial Use Permits: 2024 permits are being issued by Girdwood Parks and Recreation. Any business
operating commercially on Girdwood public land and trails should have a permit issued locally. Contact for requesting
permits is girdwoodpermits@anchorageak.gov 907-343-8373. Report operators without permits to Kyle Kelley:
kyle.kelley@anchorageak.gov 907-343-8374.

More information available at: www.muni.org/gbos.



mailto:girdwoodpermits@anchorageak.gov
mailto:kyle.kelley@anchorageak.gov
http://www.muni.org/gbos

Chugach State Park is working diligently to clear, sweep, and open its many trailheads and facilities
across the park.

Staff is aware that the Bird to Gird bike path has numerous obstacles that need to be cleared and
the trail needs to be swept.

The current 6 employees of the park are working as quick as possible to get to all the areas.

Thank you for your patience.

Thanks-

Matt Wedeking

Operations Manager

Division of Parks and Outdoor Recreation
Department of Natural Resources

State of Alaska

907.269.8702
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